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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School. 

As we embrace the holy month of Ramadan, a time of reflection, generosity, and compassion, we 

invite you to participate in a meaningful initiative – the Ramadan Book Donation Drive. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together and share the invaluable gift of 

knowledge to the children in school. 

We encourage students, staff members and parents to donate new or gently used books suitable for all 

age groups. These books will be thoughtfully kept in library and class rooms, ensuring that the joy of 

reading reaches as many young minds as possible. 

Donation Guidelines: 

1. Books should be suitable for young learners and aligned with Qatar National guidelines. 
2. Books should be in good condition (no torn or damaged copies). 

3. Educational books, storybooks, Educational magazines and reference materials are welcome. 

4. Donations can be dropped off at the designated collection point within the school.  

 

How to Donate: 

         Reach to school reception for Book collection point. The staff will help you. 

Timing: 

Morning:8.00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Evening:5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Your generosity will help ignite a passion for reading and learning in young hearts. Let us make this 

Ramadan even more meaningful by spreading the light of education and fostering a culture of giving. 

We sincerely appreciate your support and participation in this noble cause. 

Person In charge: Ms. Anupama, Admin coordinator. Phone number:74705838 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Yours in the Cause of Education  
Bhavna Vijaykumar S 
Principal 
Loyola International School  
Qatar 
 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

